
From: Ron Henshaw < >  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 9:50 AM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee 
<SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: support for So bylaw 122 and 12 

 

 

Dear Trustees, 

 

I am writing to show my views relating to the work program for this term. 

 

The important work related to First Nations Reconciliation should be continued and 

developed further. 

 

Brooks Point should be rezoned to ensure the primary emphasis being conservation to ensure 

recreation does not become its primary use. 

 

 I continue my support for bylaw 122.  The bylaw is working as anticipated as there are examples 

of successful interaction with landowners. Also this bylaw supports the objectives of the Island 

Trust Act to “preserve and protect” and it is consistent with our South Pender OCP. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ron Henshaw 

. 
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